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HOUSE PENSION BILL WOULD MAKE SOME 2001 TAX CUTS 
PERMANENT WITHOUT OFFSETTING THEIR COST1 

By James Horney, Robert Greenstein, and Aviva Aron-Dine 
 
This analysis has been superceded by “Pension Bill Conference Report May Make Some 2001 Tax 
Cuts Permanent Without Offsetting Their Costs: Bill Could Set Precedent for Other Unpaid-for 
Tax-Cut Extensions,” posted to:  http://www.cbpp.org/7-17-06tax.htm. 
 
 

                                                 
1 For a more detailed discussion of the House-passed pension bill, see James Horney and Robert Greenstein, "House 
Pension Bill Would Make Some 2001 Tax Cuts Permanent for the First Time," Center on Budget and Policy Priorities, 
revised January 6, 2006. 
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